From: Patrick Casement I

Sent: 12 August 2015 15:29
To: Complaints
Subject: Planning permission

Please pass this on to the person concerned.

With regard to the planning application listed below, we wish it to be recorded that when
we obtained planning permission for our dormer window at 120 Mansfield Rd (years ago) that
permission was only granted on two conditions:

1) that the dormer window would NOT face the main road (a condition of the conservation area).

2) that there would be a stipulated distance between the dormer window and the party walls on
either side.

We wish that these same conditions will be applied in relation to the pending permission for 120
Mansfield Road.

Thanks. Patrick Casement,
122 Mansfield Road, NW3 2]B

Camden permission.
Ref 2015/3368/P.
2014/7656/PRE.



